
Thank you to Olga for all her 

hard work,  she has now 

stepped down from Head of 

the PTA.  

We are pleased to welcome 

Kirsty Ferguson as our new 

Chair.  

If you wish to speak to Kirsty, 

or want to volunteer please 

contact her: 07500138075   

   Upcoming Events  

Valentines Disco (details soon!)

 

Mother’s Day and Father’s Day 

gift sales 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Film Night 

Summer Fayre 

Dress Down Days 

 

If you have any suggestions for new 

events—please contact us! 

Have your say! 

We will be running a poll on the PTA 

Facebook page to allow parents to 

have their say over what we raise 

money for in the coming weeks.  

We would like to continue to raise 

money for some new equipment and 

some fun activities for the 

children.  

Join our Facebook Group! 

Alverstoke Infant School Parents 

Cake Sales will start 

again after February 

Half Term!  

The Great Alverstoke 

Bake Off! 

The staff will pick a winning 

donation each week. The 

winners will then be entered 

into a raffle to win a hamper.  

The class that raises the 

most money will have a 

treat.  

 

We need volunteers from 

each class to run that 

week’s cake sale  - please 

contact Kirsty.  


